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DCPSC Offices Resume Operations Today Following Elevated Carbon 
Dioxide Levels 

 
(WASHINGTON, D.C.) –  The offices of the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 
located at 1325 G Street, N.W., will reopen today at our regular business hours from 9:00 a.m. to 
5:30 p.m. Thank you to everyone for their patience and understanding during the recent alarm 
event. 
 
If you need any assistance, feel free to reach out to our Office of Consumer Services: 
 

• By phone: 202-626-5120  
• By the website: https://dcpsc.org/  
• By email: ocs@psc.dc.gov  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by 
Congress in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of 

Columbia. 
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